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We look forward to meeting you in person at our campus in Due West! We hope your visit gives you a 
glimpse of the close community and welcoming spirit we enjoy at Erskine. Because your safety and the 
safety of our campus community are important to us, we have created the following visit guidelines in 
response to the COVID-19 pandemic.

PREPARE FOR YOUR VISIT
•	 Register in advance for a visit at visit.erskine.edu. This will enable us to communicate key information 

ahead of time and will prevent overcrowding. If you do not register in advance, we may not be able to 
accommodate your campus visit. 

•	 Monitor your health for symptoms of COVID-19. Please do not visit campus if you feel unwell, or if you 
have been in contact with someone who tested positive for COVID-19.

•	 Limit your visiting group to three people: the prospective student and two guests.

ARRIVE ON CAMPUS
•	 Please arrive 10 minutes prior to your scheduled visit and check in at the Admissions Office in Belk Hall. 
•	 Your temperature will be taken upon arrival.
•	 Bottled drinks and coffee are available.
•	 Public restrooms are also available. Visitors should follow public health guidelines, which include washing 

hands for 20 seconds or using hand sanitizer. 

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS FOR YOUR TOUR 
•	 Guests are required to bring face coverings and to wear them indoors. 
•	 Each tour will be limited to two families.
•	 Some buildings may not be available to tour.
•	 In an effort to protect the health of all, the Admissions staff will not shake hands.
•	 Guests and staff should practice physical distancing when possible.

POTENTIAL EXPOSURE TO COVID-19 
Thank you for helping us take these precautions to protect our community. Please understand that these 
precautions cannot eliminate the risk of contracting COVID-19, and your visit to campus is made at your own 
risk. If you test positive for COVID-19, with symptoms presenting within 48 hours of your visit, please contact 
us at lagreca@erskine.edu.

QUESTIONS?
For questions about campus tours and these safety guidelines, please contact Kendra LaGreca, Coordinator 
of Events and Operations, at lagreca@erskine.edu. We will notify you if there are changes to campus tours or 
operations. 


